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Nick, 
 
Please find attached an objection placed on behalf of Opus Energy Limited. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and John for the time on the telephone earlier, it was very much 
appreciated.  We are raising the objection due to the issues that we see surrounding the SPAA and the wider 
implications. We would also appreciate the opportunity and time that might come from the objection to this 
modification.    We will be in contact over the next couple of days to discuss our issues and concerns and to assist 
with facilitating further discussions. 
  
Thank you for your time again. 
 
Regards 
  
 
Steve James 
Commercial Manager 
T: 01865 812003 
E: 07818 091233 
F: 01865 722915 
  



Proposed Modification of Standard Licence Condition 
 
 

Standard condition 34A in the gas suppliers licence 
 

 
 
In response to the statutory notice issued on 30 April 2004 pursuant to section 23(3) of the 
Gas Act 1986, in respect of the above proposed modification, this notice constitutes a 
statutory objection to that proposal on behalf of Opus Energy Limited.  I confirm that I am 
duly authorised to give this notice on behalf of each of the above named companies. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signed:  
 
 
Date: 2/6/04 
 
 
 
Unless otherwise requested, Ofgem will send confirmation of receipt to: 
 
Steve James 
Oxford Centre for Innovation 
Mill Street 
Oxford 
OX2 0JX 
 
Steve.james@opusenergy.com 
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